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SUBJECT:   Restructuring Advisory Committees 

 
 
SUMMARY OF ISSUES:  In February the Board of Directors voted to combine the two 

advisory committees, and to have this committee meet every 
other month. 

  
The General Manager asked staff to arrange a combined meeting 
to take place in early April to discuss the committee structure, 
focus, agenda items, and meeting time and location. 

 
Staff genuinely wishes that current members will embrace the 
opportunity to learn more about the important transportation 
needs of our senior and disabled population and remain active in 
the new and improved advisory committee. 
 
Staff hopes to have several dates and times for consideration at 
the time of the CAC meeting on March 15, 2011. 
 

 
 


